
Lynnville City Special Council Meeting 
Minutes 

June 23, 2020 – 5:30 p.m. 
Lynnville City Hall 

Mayor present: Roy James 
Council Members present: Mark Newberg, Terry Fraker and Bev Van Maanen. 
Absent: Hugh Carney 
Guests: none 

 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR CDBG STATUS OF FUNDS:  ​Clerk Arthur gave a general 
description of the accomplishments to date and the following information: ​At 5/31/20 the Lynnville 
wastewater collections improvement project was about 77% complete.  At that time $578,253 of 
construction and CDBG administration funds had been expended.   $276,257 of that cost was from CDBG 
(grant) funds and $301,996 from SRF (loan funds).  The city anticipates that the CDBG funds expended at 
the project completion will be $300,000.  Another $58,946 of SRF loan funds have been expended for 
engineering fees.  The project will be completed later in calendar year 2020. 

No Public Input or comments were given. 

Van Maanen made motion to close the public hearing, seconded by Newberg, all ayes, motion 
carried. 

Newberg made motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:39 p.m., seconded by Fraker, all ayes, motion 
carried 

 

_________________________________ Mayor, Roy James 

_________________________________Clerk, Bev Arthur 
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